
2016 STOP OUT 

Women’s Pre Season Tournament  
 

 
Entries are now being accepted for the 2016 Stop Out Women’s pre-season tournament; please note 
the attached entry form.  
 
After many years of a weekend tournament we have decided the time is right to move to a format 
that mirrors the Men’s Hilton Petone pre-season tournament. This change is in response to both your 
feedback and how we as a club have always envisaged the tournament evolving form its first 
inception to where we are 6 years on. 
 
The obvious change is that the tournament and matches will not run over a weekend but be played 
weekly over a 6 week period allowing teams to use these matches for more meaningful preparation 
as they ease into their seasons. 
 
The proposed plan is to have teams play 4 to 5 pool games on Sunday’s at Hutt Park before a finals 
format. The proposed dates are Sunday 14th February until 20th March.  
 
To enable us to finalise the draw and preparations, your entries are required by 30th November 2015.  
 
The entry fee will be $350 per team inclusive of GST. 
 
We look forward to receiving your entry as soon as possible.  
 
Best wishes for the festive season and we look forward to welcoming you all back to Hutt Park for the 
eighth edition of the Stop Out tournament as Capital Football’s women players showcase the 
beautiful game! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Craig Darby 
Tournament Organiser 
027443 3877 or women@stopout.org.nz 
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